
Please come to our rally for 
smaller classes 
at 12 p.m. on 

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 29
at City Hall!  

Also, please consider staying for the 
City Council Education hearings 

on class size 
starting at 1 p.m. to show your support.

If you’re interested in testifying, 
or have any questions, please email us at 

info@classsizematters.org

Join the Rally 
for  SMALLER 
	 CLASSES!

Wednesday at Noon 
JANUARY 29, 2020 

Join us on the
steps of City Hall 

to ensure that 
policymakers  
see and hear 

our united stand: 

NYC kids 
deserve a 

better 
chance 

to learn!

Co-sponsored by:

www.classsizematters.org

—  and  —

https://nyckidspac.org

Reach out & stay connected! 
Find us on 

Facebook & Twitter


